

Wylds Lane Worcester WR5 1DR

Telephone: 01905 355525 / 357630

Fax: 01905 358867

Email: office@fortroyal.worcs.sch.uk

Web: www.fortroyal.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr E. Francis

20th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

At school we currently have a subscription to Wordshark. Wordshark is a games-based product for learning spellings and for reading skills.

In order to access the games and activities you need to visit:

https://onwordshark.com/fortroyalprimary/login

Your child's username:

Your child's passcode:

What to expect when logged into Wordshark:

- 1. Normally you are invited to take the 'Shark challenge' these games decide where you should start in the Wordshark program. Taking the Shark challenge is important because starting at the right point in Wordshark will make learning more effective and maintain your motivation! You can take a break from the Shark Challenge if you like and come back to finish it later. Sometimes your teacher will decide where you should start in Wordshark in which case you won't need to take the Shark Challenge.
- 2. Then Wordshark will suggest some words to learn in 'Supershark' (automatic progression mode). You can choose which games to play.
- 3. Your teacher/s might also set you work. For example, in the image, the student has clicked on 'My set work'. You can also see the blue 'Supershark' button that you can click back to.



Yours Faithfully

Charlotte Wootton

Maths and interventions Lead









